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20181610 Joseph Corbetl 20/06:2018 16:15:24  OBJ | wish to object to the proposed basement excavation at Number 71 Goldhurst Terrace. | have lived in Il
[for the past 35 years. Over the past few years, the residents of this part of the

street
have endured almost continuous disturbance from the four adjoining excavations at
Numbers 61, 63, 65 and 67 opposite and three more at numbers 58, 60 and 66 on my side.
Each excavation has lasted for a year or longer. The amount of dirt, dust and noise
generated was completely unacceptable and strongly affected the quality of life of the
neighbours. Although building work is not permitted to start until 8.00am, the builders often started before
then.
There also seems to be no restriction on when deliveries can be made, with lorries
frequently unloading bricks, cement and other building materials onto the pavement outside
the digs and causing disturbance well before 8.00am. The builders were also able to block off multiple parking
spaces for themselves for months at a time, apparently without Council parking permits, and unchallenged by
the parking attendants on the street. Welve really had enough. The other residents in Number-inc\ude two
families with very small children, a pensioner and a midwife who works night shifts. It is completely unfair to
consider inflicting yet another extended dig on them.

2018/1610:P John Campbell 29/06:2018 17:10:10 OBJ In my view these kinds of works are excessive and blight the area with the intrusive low rumble of diesel
engined generators and lorry traffic for a considerable length of time. With previous projects on that side of the
street, parking has become severely compromised by the builders blocking off several parking places on a
daily basis using their builders debris as barriers to prevent other residents from parking. | object.

2018/1610P Noa Iarley 30/06:2018 14:29:23  OBJ | wish to object to this planning application for a basement excavation at 71 Goldhurst Terrace.

| have lived in Goldhurst Terrace for many years. The residents have endured unacceptable inconvenience
and disturbance from the seven basement excavations that have already been carried out in this street over
the past few years. | thought that we that we would finally have some peace from the hell of these excavations.
| am very disappointed to see that the council appears to have no limit and is prepared to consider further
applications.
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